
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF 18th Illinois Prescribed Burn Manager Certification Board Meeting 

 

 

The 18th Meeting of the Illinois Prescribed Burn Manager Certification Board will be held on 

Tuesday, December 10, 2019, at the Illinois Department of Natural Resources, Mallard Room, 

One Natural Resources Way, Springfield, Illinois. The meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m.   

 

  
Those wishing to address the Board may request time on the agenda by calling (217) 524-5883 or 

emailing Mike.Wefer@illinois.gov, in advance of the meeting. 

 

The meetings will be accessible to handicapped individuals in compliance with Executive Order 

#5 and pertinent state and federal laws upon notification of anticipated attendance.  Handicapped 

persons planning to attend and needing special accommodations should contact, either by 

telephone or by letter, the Illinois Prescribed Burn Managers Certification Board, Attention:  

Mike Wefer, One Natural Resources Way, Springfield, IL 62702-1271, (217) 524-5883, one 

week in advance of the meeting. 
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